VOU are cordially invited to the

GEORGETOWN PARK

Thursday, June 23rd

Miss Sybil Bennett, K.C. Progressive Conservative candidate for Halton.

Mr. Gordon Graydon, M.P.

Our two Georgetown bands will be in attendance

G.R.C. NEWS

Club has asked the G.R.C. to form the club. If you are interested Tuesday afternoon June 14th at the a Men's Junior Lawn Bowling please contact Rev. J. L. Self or home of Mrs. Vernon Picket with Club to bowl one night a week. Wm. McDowell or better still wan- a splendid attendance. The Presi-The ages are 18-24. One of the der over to the bowling green and dent Mrs. C. B. Dick opened with purposes of this Junior Club will tell any member you are interested. the hymn "O Master let me walk

a task. In addition:

increased cost of living.

our veterans.

whether pensionable or not.

MENT:-

be to take part in Junior tournsments. Bowls will be provided for The Georgetown Lawn Bowling games for those wishing to join

The W.M.S. meeting was held with Thee." A short business period was conducted and then the meeting was turned over to Mrs. Thos. Giffen who is leader of the Associate Helpers. She had chosen "Faith" as her theme for the afternoon and opened with the hymn "O for a faith that will not shrink". Roll Call was answered by the word "Faith." Scripture reading by Mrs. Gosling from Hebrew 11th Chapter, verses 1-10. Mrs. V. Picket played an instrumental number. Mrs. Cecil Wilson had the Study Chapter on Christ in Gethsemane. Hymn and prayer by Rev. Ainsworth closed the meeting. A dainty lunch followed.

The welfare of the returned Ex-Service men of Canada has always been of paramount concern to the present Liberal government. The rehabilitation needs of nearly one million veterans of World War II have been met generously and promptly. No previous governments have ever been called on to perform so grantic HERE ARE SOME OF THE PERMANENT BENE-FITS GIVEN UNDER THE LIBERAL GOVERN-1. Pensionable veterans of World Wars I and II received a retroactive increase in the pensions of 25%.

Sweezy and Jackie Barnes. Girls 6 and under, Marilyn Wilson and Catherine Hunter. Boys 10 and under - Billy Kerr and Freddle Barnes. Girls 14 and under, Bernice Wilson and Marion Bird, Boys 14 and under, Barry Archer and Gordon Bird. Shoe kicking race-Mrs. R. Cunningham and Marion Hunter. Wheelbarrow race - Mae

- Mrs. Arthur Ruddell, married women's race - Mrs. McFarlane. Married Men, Ward Brownridge and Harvey Nurse. Billoon race-Mr. L. Sweezy and A. J. Ruddell. A Peanut Scramble for the children

Mr. and Mrs. A. J. Ruddell.

Hughes Cleaver is an Ex-Service man and an active member of the Canadian Legion, Branch 60, Burling-

To Ex-Service

Men

of Halton County

2. Veterans entitled to War Veterans Allowance re-

ceived a retroactive increase commensurate with the

The finest Military Hospitals in the world built and

maintained for the direct benefit of all veterans

The Dept. of Veterans Affairs staffed by the finest

Under the Liberals the Ex-Service men of Canada

have been accorded the finest treatment, the most

generous pensions, and the greatest number of ben-

efits in the world. Not even excepting the United

States who in some instances must take second

experts available to deal with the problems affecting

A VOTE FOR HUGHES CLEAVER WILL ASSURE EVERY EX-SERVICE MAN OF A SQUARE DEAL AND A CONTINUANCE OF THE VETERANS' PITS UNDER A LIBERAL GOVERNMENT.

ASHGROVE

The community picnic-was held on Wednesday, June 15th at Stanley Park, Erin, with ninety-two children and adults attending. The weather was ideal and everyone agreed it was the best one yet. After a sumptuous dinner was eaten the children enjoyed the swings and boat-rides until such time as they could go into the water and there they paddled and swam until time for the races. The winners were: boys 6 and under Burton Wingfield and Frankie Wilson. Grandmother's throwing rolling pin then everyone wended their way home tired but happy. Miss Marjorie Ruddell spent the week-end with her uncle and aunt

G.R.C. NEWS The Stay-At-Home Camp, July 18th - 29th are rapidly being made. A calendar of activities and regis-. tration cards will be available within a week. - A charge of 25c per family for registration will be made. This is to be used for craftwork activities and membership

GEORGETOWN JOINS HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT NORTH HALTON

County Council passed a by-law at their meeting last week by which Georgetown will become member of the North Halton High School District on January 1, 1950. Approval had previusly been received frm the Ontario Department of Education and the action of county council followed a request for admission from Georgetown Council which had in turn been requested to do so by the local Board of Education

The North Halton district will now embrace the present members, Milton, Acton, Esquesing and Nassagaweya as well as Georgetown and Georgetown will have three representatives on the 11 - min board, the regular mereber, one extra because this town has the largest Public School enrolment and one extra because our populatin is over 3,000,

The present Board of Education elected for the first time last December will pass out of existence at the end of the year, and the town will once more have a Public School Board, an elected group, to deal with affairs of that school. Members of the School District board are appointed by County Council on recommendation of the local council.

G.R.C. NEWS

All boys and girls softball was called off this last week due to exams. G.R.C. places the education of youth of great importance and we want our children to do

well in school. All boys softball and lacrosse will finish their league schedules by the end of next week. Play-offs for the championships will start then.

Girls' lacrosse with special girls rules will begin in the holidays as will boys' hardball.

G.R.C. is making special swimming arrangements including transportation for the holidays.

C.C.F.

PUBLIC MEETING

TOWN HALL, MILTON

Thursday, June 23rd, 8.30 p.m.

GUEST SPEAKERS: Agnes McPhail, M.P.P., Dr. Stanley Allen, Hamilton W. A. Shane, Halton CCF candidate EVERYBODY WELCOME

Auspices North Halton CCF Committee

GLASS Replacement

ALL MAKES OF

Cars and Trucks

NOW AVAILABLE AT

Georgetown Motors

Main St. N.

Telephone 280W or 562



You can still find people who "don't believe in banks"... who keep their cash in old coffee pots, or hide it in the woodpile, or carry it around.

But most folk nowadays keep their money in bank accounts. They can get it whenever they want it; and they can pay their bills by cheque. Canadians have more than seven million such deposit accounts. In terms of Canada's adult population, that makes it practically unanimous.

The banks, in turn, know they must earn this confidence by giving you the best service they know how.

Today you can take your account to any bank you choose. And what is in your bank book is strictly between you and your bank. It is your own private business.

